CITY OF HAMBURG

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

VARIANCE REQUEST (CORRECTION)
601 ROBERT AVENUE
Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a Public Hearing on August 13, 2019 at 7:000 p.m. at the Hamburg Community Center at 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN.

The reason for the public hearing is to hear a request by Jeff & Sonia Kamps to construct an Accessory Structure (Detached Garage).  The R-1 Single Family Residence District of the Hamburg City Code requires accessory structures to be setback 20 feet from the lot line when entered directly from a side street. The Kamps are requesting a 10-foot variance from the 20-foot yard setback requirement.  
If you have any questions or concerns about this hearing feel free to attend this hearing, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in advance to the City of Hamburg, 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN  55339.

City Council Meeting to follow Public Hearing.








Jeremy Gruenhagen








City Clerk-Treasurer
